Texoma Women's Golf Association Meeting

January 9, 2024

The January 9 meeting held at Oak Hollow Golf Club was called to order by Margie Storey,
President at 10:03 am. The following board members and club representatives were present:
Margie Storey, Tommie Sue Turner, Susan Rogers, Barbara Hartline, Donna Hudson, Cindy
Carroll, Cheryl Kilburn, Maggie Thompson, Sheila Coles, and Lorraine Barletta.

Maggie Thompson was elected Playday Chair to be assisted by Barbara Hartline, Statistician (a
non-voting member who will keep tract of the Points as well as attendence for Gold
Tournament qualification). Donna Hudson was elected Treasurer.

The 2024 tournament schedule was set and minutes from the January 2023 meeting were read
and accepted (motion Tommie Sue Turner, second Lorraine Barletta).

Barbara Hartline gave the Treasurer's report. Of note was that 16 places were paid out from
Texoma points (24 out of 110 players) and 42 of 50 players received cash prizes at the Gold
Tournament. Because of scoring problems at the Gold Tournament, Barbara Hartline presented
a scoring sheet that will be used for each tournament. This should make the scoring easier and
more accurate. Course handicaps will be calculated by the club representatives from each
player's handicap index at the time of the entry/cancellation deadline and emailed as soon as
possible after the deadline (7 days before each tournament). There was agreement to more
strictly adhere to the deadlines in order to allow more time for setting up pairings and printing
scorecards. After a motion from Tommie Sue Turner and a second from Maggie Thompson,
the sheet was unanimously accepted.

Changes to the Bylaws were then discussed and approved. The online copy will be updated by a
committee consisting of Barbara Hartline, Tommie Sue Turner, and Susan Rogers.

There being no further business, the meeting was adjorned at 12:30pm (motion by Tommie Sue
Turner, second Susan Rogers).

Respectfully submitted,

Susan B. Rogers, Secretary



